

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

25th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the end of a very cold week!

Dates for next week

Thursday 31st January: Whale Class assembly (9.10am)

Parent Pay

Parent Pay 'goes live' on Tuesday 29th January. Please contact the school office if you need any help signing up to Parent Pay and activating your account. Once you have your account, all that you need to do is make sure there is enough money to pay for your child's school dinners. You can put as much money on your account as you wish or you can add funds to it on a daily basis. You do not need to choose dinners online; this will still be done each morning in class.

School Uniform

Our school uniform is now provided by My Clothing. You can find all you may wish to order using this link: https://myclothing.com/ and searching for Denton Community Primary School. The link is also available via the school website, under the Parents' Info tab and then School Uniform.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher







